
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ORLAND PARK VILLAGE BOARD TO HOLD SPECIAL MEETING  

Board to Deliberate Relief Measures Aimed At Reducing the Economic Impact on Residents and 
Businesses Due to COVID-19 Outbreak 

Orland Park, IL (March 19, 2020)- In an effort to assist Orland Park residents and businesses, 
the Orland Park Village Board will hold a Special Meeting of the Board on Saturday, March 21 at 
4 p.m.  The main purpose of the meeting is to put into place temporary measures to assist 
residents and businesses as a result of the COVID-19 outbreak. 

First, in an effort to assist those that may fall behind in payments to the Village, the Village 
Board will review a proposed resolution which would authorize staff to incorporate debt relief 
measures. 

Second, in an effort to support local businesses that work in conjunction with the Village, the 
Village Board will review temporary measures that will expedite payment to Village vendors. 

This special meeting will be broadcast live on the Village’s YouTube channel. The meeting 
agenda is available online at orlandpark.org.  
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